
 

BID NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given to all Bidders that the Lake Bluff Park District will be accepting sealed 

bids for Cleaning Services at several facilities. 

 

Bid Documents are available through BHFX. Visit to www.BHFXplanroom.com  Click on 

Public Projects, project is listed “Lake Bluff Park District – 2015 Cleaning Service Bid”. Any 

questions accessing documents can be directed to BHFX at 847-593-3161. 

 

Sealed bids will be received until 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, June 3, 2015. At 10:05 a.m. bids 

will be opened in the Community Room at the Recreation Center, 355 West Washington 

Avenue, Lake Bluff, Illinois 60044, and read aloud. Bids received any time after 10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, June 3, 2015, will be deemed late and will not be opened. 

 

A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held at 10 a.m. on Wednesday, May 27, 2015, at the 

Recreation Center, 355 West Washington Avenue, Lake Bluff, Illinois. 

 

General questions may be directed to Ed Heiser, Superintendent of Facility Services at (847) 

234-4150 or to Rob Foster, Superintendent of Maintenance (847) 234-6788. 

 

All Bidders will be required to certify that they are in compliance with laws governing bid-

rigging, bid rotation, equal opportunity employment and sexual harassment and are not barred 

from contracting with any unit of State or local Government. 

 

The Lake Bluff Park District Board of Commissioners reserves the right to reject any bid, or 

portion thereof, or to waive minor deviations from the bid documents, if it deems it is in the 

public interest to do so. 

http://www.bhfxplanroom.com/

